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Dear Customer: 
 
On Thursday, February 7, 2013, we will begin sectioning off areas of the station to do some 
needed electrical work.  Because there is some asbestos dust contamination in the work 
areas, they will be contained and decontaminated before the work begins. There will be on-
site monitoring of the air quality in the work areas and each section will be under containment 
protocols while the work is going on and there will be a BART safety monitor present. 
 
The safety of our customers and employees is our top priority. 
 
The work will take place in 6 phases as described on the map on the back of this bulletin. Each phase 
will take between 10 to 16 days to complete. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. Some of the work areas may block your 
normal path of travel but there will always be an alternate path available. Please plan to allow some 
additional time to reach your train and follow the signs and directions of the work crews. 
 
You can get BART Service Advisories (BSA) on your phone. To sign up for BSAs, please visit us on 
the web at www.bart.gov/alerts. You may also text “BART go” to 878787 or call 511 to get up-to-date 
service information. 
 
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at 
(510) 465-2278. 
 
如果需要语言帮助服务，请拨打 BART Transit（快速交通）信息中心，电话号码为 (510) 465-
2278。 
 
 통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del 
BART al (510) 465-2278. 
 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên 
Chở Công Cộng của BART tại số (510) 465-2278. 
 

ELECTRICAL WORK AT  
DOWNTOWN BERKELEY STATION 

STARTING FEBRUARY 7, 2013 



 


